

Recently renovated Plaza Park, in downtown Oxnard, as it appeared around 1911.



DR. TOM HOLDEN

OXNARD CITY COUNCIL 1998

Dear Neighbor,

As an Oxnard native with two young children, and a third-generation businessperson, I have a vested

interest in our community. The coming years will present us with a unique opportunity. As revenue sources increase, we can continue to improve our quality of life by dedicating new funds towards:

- Public Safety/Code Enforcement
- Youth and Senior Programs
- Street and Sidewalk Improvements
- REVITALIZATION OF SOUTH OXNARD

As your councilmember, I will work to control unnecessary bureaucratic spending and put added revenues where they are most needed—*creating a clean, safe, thriving city and a renewed sense of pride for our residents.*



Leadership that is making a difference!

ENDORSED BY:

- · Oxnard Peace Officers Association
- Tri-Counties Central Labor Council, AFL-CIO
- Greater Oxnard Chamber of Commerce
- SEIU Local 998

Paid for by the COMMITTEE TO ELECT TOM HOLDEN P.O. Box 5712 Oxnard, Ca 93031 805 985-5310

Bulk Rate
U.S. Postage
PAID
Permit No. 1839
Oxnard CA